
 

 

12th March 2025 

  

 

 

 

 

 

21st March 2025 

 

Dear Parent & Carers,  

 

Red Nose Day 2025 is just around the corner (Friday, 21st March) and we will 

again be joining in with this national fundraising event. To raise money, we are 

hosting a non-uniform day with a voluntary contribution of £1 which we will 

donate to Comic Relief. 

 

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they’re asking the nation to join the 

party and go big, give big and feel good! Because when we all do a little 

something funny for money, big, beautiful change happens. A donation to 

Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be 

happier, families stronger, people safer, communities prouder and millions of 

lives fairer. 

 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 21st March, and we are asking that children come 

into school wearing their non-uniform and an item of red clothing to support 

the cause. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Head of Academy 


